
 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE 

11/30/2020 

 

In-person activities at the Potter County Conservation District are temporarily 

suspended. All staff will be working from home for the next two weeks; 

however, all employees may be reached by phone or email during this time. 

 

Andrew Mickey, DG/LVR Specialist – a.mickey@pottercd.com/814-320-4011 

Jason Childs, Manager – j.childs@pottercd.com/814-320-4012 

Glenn Dunn II, Resource Conservationist – g.dunnii@pottercd.com/814-320-4013 

Jared Dickerson, Watershed Specialist – j.dickerson@pottercd.com/814-320-4015 

Emily Shosh, Communications and Outreach – e.shosh@pottercd.com/814-320-4017 

 

 


